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Unfortunately we do not have anything new to tell you. The timing for GA VFR is still unknown. We’re maintaining a presence in the Situation Room and monitoring the bridge to help the process along.

Preliminary figures show that you are handling 2-3 times the normal call rate. As mentioned earlier I will contact Air Traffic this week regarding meaningful (no letters of appreciation) recognition for your efforts. I’ll also contact the Administrator.

If you need help you can always call me at NAATS Headquarters at 301-933-6228 or email wpike@naats.org. If it is a regional question you might try your Regional Director first. If it is after hours you can reach me at my home number 301-417-0905 or cell 202-437-0764.

Wally Pike

